
Behavioral Health Care Subcommittee 
July 29, 2008 - 1:00 p.m. 
 
Minutes 
 
Members in Attendance 
Senator George L.  Barker  Delegate David L. Bulova 
Senator Linda T. Puller  Delegate Robert H. Brink 
Senator Patricia S. Ticer  Delegate Franklin P. Hall 

Delegate Phillip A. Hamilton 
Secretary Marilyn B. Tavenner Delegate Harvey B. Morgan 

Delegate David A. Nutter 
 
Delegate Harvey B. Morgan, co-chair called the Subcommittee meeting to order. 
 
Mr. James W. Stewart, III, Inspector General for the Mental Health, Mental Retardation and 
Substance Abuse Services presented a review of the Community Services Boards’ Child and 
Adolescent Services. Mr. Stewart’s presentation included Phase I/II of the 40 CSBs survey 
results and site visits to 34 of the 40 CSBs.  Mr. Stewart added the report on site visits should be 
available in October of this year. 
 
Ms. Snead gave an overview of the JLARC study on mitigating the cost of substance abuse 
services. 
 
Dr. Michele Chesser presented an overview of underage drinking.  
 
After several questions and discussion on the presentations given, the meeting was adjourned. 
The next meeting of the BHC Subcommittee was scheduled for August 12, 2008. 
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